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We’re gradually – and carefully –
re-opening limited access to some facilities
Airport: some flights resume in June

City Hall: Finance Department opening for some payments June 1

• bus passes, garbage tags, dog licences
• property tax payments accepted starting June 15
please respect new safety protocols.

Wondering Who to call about city services?

See a list of what’s currently open and how to reach us at
campbellriver.ca/COVID-19

for general inquiries, call 250-286-5700 or email
info@campbellriver.ca.


